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LifeLine 4 replacement contact blocks.

729644 | Date Created: 08/24/2015 | Last Updated: 01/29/2020
Access Level: Everyone

Question

Is there replacement or repair part number available to replace the contact block supplied with the LifeLine
4 switch?

Answer

Yes. The 3NC / INO contact block is part number 440E-A13502 and the 2NC / 2NO contact block is part
number 440E-A13501. These part numbers are available for the standard and stainless steel versions of the
LifeLine 4 switch.
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DISCLAIMER

This knowledge base web site is intended to provide general technical information on a particular subject or
subjects and is not an exhaustive treatment of such subjects. Accordingly, the information in this web site is
not intended to constitute application, design, software or other professional engineering advice or
services. Before making any decision or taking any action, which might affect your equipment, you should
consult a qualified professional advisor.

ROCKWELL AUTOMATION DOES NOT WARRANT THE COMPLETENESS, TIMELINESS OR ACCURACY OF ANY
OF THE DATA CONTAINED IN THIS WEB SITE AND MAY MAKE CHANGES THERETO AT ANY TIME IN ITS SOLE
DISCRETION WITHOUT NOTICE. FURTHER, ALL INFORMATION CONVEYED HEREBY IS PROVIDED TO USERS
"ASIS." IN NO EVENT SHALL ROCKWELL BE LIABLE FOR ANY DAMAGES OF ANY KIND INCLUDING DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, LOSS PROFIT OR DAMAGE, EVEN IF ROCKWELL AUTOMATION
HAVE BEEN ADVISED ON THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.


https://www.rockwellautomation.com/
https://rockwellautomation.custhelp.com/app/home
javascript:void(0);

ROCKWELL AUTOMATION DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WHETHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED IN RESPECT OF
THE INFORMATION (INCLUDING SOFTWARE) PROVIDED HEREBY, INCLUDING THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, MERCHANTABILITY, AND NON-INFRINGEMENT. Note that certain
jurisdictions do not countenance the exclusion of implied warranties; thus, this disclaimer may not apply to

you.



